
October 20th, 2014. 

 

 

Dear Arrochar Resident 

Pets and Fireworks 

Arrochar Primary School Parent Teachers Association, in collaboration with the 
Three Villages Hall is organising a firework display for the young people and 
members of the community on Wednesday November 5th, 2014 at 6-9pm. The 
display will take place on Luss Estates land behind Arrochar Play Park, and the 
fireworks should last about 15-20 minutes. There will also be refreshments on 
sale in Arrochar Parish Church car park. 

There may be noises which could affect your pets, so we would like to suggest 
you take precautionary measures to limit any stress this may cause, for 
example (from Scottish SPCA): 

 Pets should be kept indoors after dark including animals in outdoor 
hutches. 

 Close the curtains and put televisions or radios on to provide a 
distraction. 

 Livestock and horses should be moved into a barn or stable at night if 
fireworks are likely to be set off in the area. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. For further information, please 
contact Retta Deerin on 01301 702401. 

Yours sincerely, 

Arrochar Primary School PTA 

Three Villages Hall 

 


